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Ottawa, 10 January 2010

Mr. William Ellliott

Commissioner, Commissioner Office
Royal Canadian Mounted Police
1200 Vanier Parkway

Ottawa, ON, K1A OR2

Subject: Investigation: Kyoto Protocol Implementation
Act and the Criminal Code

Mr. Elliott:

This letter is a formal request for an investigation by the RCMP into my allegation that
govermment members have not followed the provisions of the Kyoto Protocol Implementation
Act, S.C. 2007, c. 30 and have thus committed an offence under subsection 126(1) of the
Criminal Code, disobeying a statute.

As background material, see: my letters to Mr. Saunders, the Director of Public Prosecutions and
the service’s replies at www.lareau-law.ca/droitpenal _.htm, Part VII, last items; the 2009 Spring
Report of the Commissioner of the Environment and Sustainable Development, chapter 2; and the
Federal Court decision of Friends of the Earth, 28 October 2008, a civil matter (presently, there
is a request for a permission to appeal to the Supreme Court of Canada).

Please inform me who will investigate my complaint. In view of the sensitive nature of the
investigation, I trust that you will give the investigative staff the required independence,
protection and support to proceed free of any interference. Such an investigation leading
possibly to the laying of charges is important for the respect of the rule of law. The
contravention of the Kyoto Protocol Implementation Act can cause serious harm to the
environment and human life, legal interests that the public interest requires that they be
protected. I trust your leadership will ensure that the police investigative process will be fully
respected.

Sincerely,

Francois Lareau, LL.M.
Member of the Quebec Bar (1974}



